Click to buy RAFFLE TICKETS

Hi everyone,

As restrictions have continued to ease over the last few weeks the Brighter Days
Committee have been working incredibly hard behind the scenes to try and pull a rabbit
out of a hat and put on a couple of last minute gigs over this weekend with your favourites
Chocolate Starfish, The Screamin’ Eagles, Jack Jones and Taylor Henderson. We wanted
to provide some entertainment options for those of you still coming up to Bright and raise
some much-needed cash for our charities; DEBRA Australia, EB Research Partnership
Australia and The Cooper Trewin Memorial SUDC Research Fund.

We had bands and crew on stand-by and Victorian Government COVIDSafe Public Event
Framework approval in place, however we’re incredibly disappointed to say we were
unable to secure the approval from all local stakeholders to proceed.

We'd like to personally thank everyone from the committee and the Bright locals who put
in countless hours to try and get this over the line — your effort and your commitment to
this cause is outstanding.

So now with just the one card left in our hand for 2021, we ask you to dig deep and
support the Brighter Days Foundation by purchasing a ticket in our raffle at

Thanks to our sponsors Harley-Davidson Australia, Bayford Ford, Suzuki Australia,
Kincrome Australia, AWP & H-Dtv our prizes are yet again first rate and at this point in
time we still have over 1600 tickets left to sell and only a couple of days to do it... We will
be selling raffle tickets opposite the Clock Tower (outside the church) all weekend so if
you're up in Bright come past and say g'day. The Raffle Draw will be live streamed on
Sunday 7 March at 7pm.

Thanks everyone for your ongoing support — we’ll be back, bigger and better than ever in
2022 and we hope you will be too.

Cheers,



